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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The Harvest Festival will soon be upon us. This year all our donations will go to the local ‘Good 
Shepherd’ charity, which is supporting vulnerable families through challenging times and the current 
cost of living crisis.  
 
If you wish to donate any items listed, please send these into school with your child or give them to 
the class teacher.  
 

 Long life milk 

 Tinned meat 

 Tinned vegetables 

 Tinned tomatoes 

 Gravy granules 

 Pot Noodles 

 Rice 

 Sauce jars 

 Jam 

 Sugar 

 Coffee 

 Toiletries 
 
All donations will need to be in school by 25th October.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Johnson 
Head of School 
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